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Please, allow Oregonians to fuel their vehicles if they so choose.  Coming from 

another state more than 10 years ago, I was shocked to see long lines of cars 

running and waiting for attendants to plod around pumping the gas, providing 

receipts, etc.  Not only is it a waste of time and fuel, it is environmentally unfriendly.  

The less time an engine runs, the better.  Please put an end to this stupid charade 

someone enshrined in this state, and step into a more modern era where consumers 

are not treated like idiots unable to pump gas.  Every other state allows it, and I don't 

think Oregonians are any worse or better. 


